
 

 

We are sending postcards out to those that we miss seeing in church 
and other unchurched people in our community telling about our               
activities and service times.   
 

If you have names of those who you would like for a postcard to be 
sent to, please give Pastor Wright that name so they can be added to the 
list. 
 

NAME  __________________________________________ 

 
ADDRESS  _______________________________________ 

 

 A NEW LADIES BATHROOM UPSTAIRS WHERE THE OLD 
CHURCH OFFICE WAS LOCATED  

 

 A REMODELED MEN’S BATHROOM UPSTAIRS WHERE THE                                    
CURRENT LADIES BATHROOM IS IN THE CHURCH 

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO GIVE A DONATION TOWARD 

THIS PLEASE MARK YOUR CHECK OR ENVELOPE 
“BATHROOMS” 

BOARD MEETINGS - THURSDAY - AUGUST 17 
NDI BOARD MEETING - 6:00 P.M. 

CHURCH BOARD MEETING - 7:00 P.M. 

HOUSEHOLD SHOWER FOR 

Bryan  & Ginger Morrison who lost                                                                     
everything in a house fire last month. 

 

August 19 from 1-3 p.m.  
Family Life Center at First Baptist Church in Cobden 

 

They are registered on Amazon. 
Any gift cards from Hobby Lobby, Home Goods or                                                   

Wal-Mart will be appreciated 

 

REGISTRATION 

FORMS 

 ON                  

FOYER  

TABLE 

MISSSIONARY SERVICE - SUNDAY - AUGUST 20 
POTATO BAR AT 6 PM 

Potatoes will be provided 
Sign up sheet for what toppings to bring  on the foyer table 

Missionary lesson to follow the meal 

Our heartfelt sympathy is extended to the family of           
Kristine Marie Murphy who passed away on Monday, 
August 7 at the age of 35 following a valiant battle with                        
scleroderma, which she  endured with grace and dignity 
since the age of 10. Krissy has been on our prayer                
request list for many months and we will continue to 
pray for her family during this loss of their loved one.  
Krissy is the great-niece of Robert & Nancy Smith. 

CHILDREN & TEEN                                                                          
BIBLE QUIZZING DEMONSTRATIONS 

Sunday, August 20  
Royalton Church of the Nazarene  

412 West Third Street South - Royalton, IL  
 

We hear the statistics that maybe 20-25 % of young people raised in the 
Church will stay with the church.  a recent claim that the reverse is true 

for those involved in Bible Quizzing - that 75-80 %                                                      
of those involved stay with the Church!  

 

SEE VONDA HILL FOR MORE DETAILS  


